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Change in Caverion’s Group Management Board: Caverion Corporation’s Chief
Financial Officer to change

Caverion Corporation’s CFO Martti Ala-Härkönen has resigned to accept a position in another
company. He will continue in his current position until 7 May 2022, at the latest. The search for
his successor has commenced.

Martti Ala-Härkönen has acted as Caverion’s CFO and member of the Group Management Board since
September 2016. His area of responsibility has also included M&A and IT.

“We want to thank Martti for his excellent work in turning the company back on its growth path. We wish
him the best of success in his new role,” say Mats Paulsson, Chairman of the Board, and Jacob
Götzsche, President and CEO of Caverion Corporation.
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For further information:

Jacob Götzsche, President and CEO; please contact Milena Hæggström for External Communications

Milena Hæggström, Head of Investor Relations and External Communications, tel. +358 40 5581 328,
milena.haeggstrom@caverion.com

Our life is shaped by the environments we build around us. By making built environments smart and sustainable, Caverion enables
performance and people’s well-being. Customers can trust our expert guidance during the entire life cycle of their buildings,
infrastructure or industrial sites and processes: from design & build to projects, technical and industrial maintenance, facility
management as well as advisory services. Our customers are supported by over 15,000 professionals in 11 countries in Northern,
Central and Eastern Europe. Our revenue in 2020 was approximately EUR 2.2 billion. Caverion’s shares are listed on Nasdaq
Helsinki. 
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